
2016 TWAO Academic Exchange Grant 
 
 The Taiwan Academy of Ophthalmology (TWAO) has announced the 
2016 Academic Exchange Grant. It is a $2000 USD grant (max. three 
recipients) aimed to sponsor foreign ophthalmologists who are 
planning to receive a short term training program in ophthalmology 
for at least one month in Taiwan. 
 
It is a good opportunity for ophthalmologists who are interested to 
have a short term experience in Taiwan. Included are the 
Announcement Letter, Application Form, and the List of Hospitals 
Providing Training Programs for this grant. For more information, 
applicants can visit the Taiwan Academy of Ophthalmology website or 
contact directly at twaomail@twao.org.tw.    
 
Please help to distribute this message to anyone who you believe may 
be eligible and interested. The applicants can be of ANY 
SUBSPECIALTIES, not limited to pediatric ophthalmology and 
strabismus.    
 
The application deadline for 2016 grant is October 31, 2015.    
 
Best regards,    
Chong-Bin Tsai,  
M.D.  Secretary,  
Taiwan Pediatric Ophthalmology and Strabismus Society (A subgroup 
of TWAO)   
Chairman, International Academic Exchange Committee, TWAO	
  


